
VANCOUVER, WASHINGTON 
November 20, 1963 

• RAI 

• 

Ernest L. Perry 
Colonel, Corps of Engineers 
District Engineer 
1519 Alaskan Way South 
Seattle, Washington 98134 

Dear Sir: 

The Rainbow Anglers Club of Vancouver, Washington oppose the 

dredging of the Skagit River and any future proposals for dams 

in that area. This is one of the few remaining spawning 

grounds for Steelhead and Salmon in the state of Washington. The 

destroying of this spawning grounds would seriously affect the 

valueof the area and the economy of both the Skagit and 

Snohomish counties and the states that utilize fish produced 

by this river. 
Sincerely your, 

\NJ ; 

J. Ailene Cammack Sec. 

1618 N. E. 68 Street 

Vancouver, Washington 
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